STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL

Update from the clerk 8" July 2025

Stalmine Play Ground Area
Playground inspections for June 2025 have shown no issues.

Website Photos
| have spoken to the provider, and they have now provided within the website under ‘Councillors’ an area to up load
photos. | have up loaded the council members photos which are now live on the website

ID Badges
Badges have kindly been produced by Wyre Borough Council for members and will be given out at the July meeting.

Memorial Project

Unfornately, | have been unable to co-ordinate the project to the present date, but will be starting it over the summer
as Wyre Borough have confirmed they agree with the project. | just need to check if planning permission is required
for the flag pole. Ground work, and purchasing the benches and materials will begin over the summer break.

External Audit
| have had the external auditor email me, and ask further questions on the explanation of variances. | have answered
all questions, and | am now awaiting the completion of the audit.

Bin Bags
Wyre Borough Council have provided the Lengths Man with more bin bags, which | have co-ordinated.

Car Park Barrier
It appears one padlock has been taken from the barrier, and one is not working. | have ordered two new padlocks and
placed them on the barrier; both have the same code as before.

Focus Magazine (Green Book)

The wrong entry has been placed within the paper copy of the Focus Magazine this month. | have contacted the
editor, and it is an error on their part. The editor sends their apologies, and has assured me that the online version will
have the correct article.
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